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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B 

 
 
 

 

April 21, 2018 

Mr. Matthew Marcou 
Chair, Public Space Committee 
District Department of Transportation 
1100 4th Street SW, Third Floor 
Washington, DC 20004 
PublicSpace.Committee@dc.gov  

RE: Public Space Application by The Lenkin Company for Streetscape Improvements at 
1050 17th Street NW (DDOT #277770) 

Dear Chair Marcou: 

At its regular meeting on April 11, 2018, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood 
Commission (“ANC 2B” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. 
With 5 of 8 Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 
Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (5-0-0): 

WHEREAS, The Lenkin Company proposes to occupy public space at 1050 17th Street 
NW for the purpose of streetscape improvements, including: 

• Adding two new street trees and tree pits along L Street NW and five new street 
trees and tree pits along 17th Street NW, 

• Adding nine new District Department of Transportation-standard bike racks, 
• Installing new curbs and gutters along L Street NW and 17th Street NW, 
• Installing new concrete pavement in the ten-foot public alley adjacent to 

construction, 
• Installing two new ADA-compliant curb ramps that will replace the single non-

ADA compliant ramp at the southwest corner of L Street and 17th Street NW, 
• Abandoning and backfilling portions of the underground garage projection vault, 
• Installing special sidewalk paving fronting the main entrance, 
• Removing the southwest-most Pepco transformer, and 

WHEREAS, ANC 2B believes that the plans are an improvement to the built 
environment along 17th Street NW. 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that ANC 2B supports the project as proposed. 

 
 



9 Dupont Circle, NW • Washington, DC 20036 • www.dupontcircleanc.net 
 

Commissioners Randy Downs (2B05@anc.dc.gov) and Daniel Warwick 
(2B02@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

Sincerely, 

 
Daniel Warwick 
Chair 


